EXTERNAL CORRESPONDENCE

The City Clerk’s Office received
the attached correspondence regarding
Agenda Iltem #6-D on the
3-17-15 City Council Agenda




_LliRA WEISIGER

From: Vicki Sedlack <vsedlack@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2015 5:19 PM

To: Spencer, Trish; Frank Matarrese; Marilyn Ezzy Ashcraft; Tony Daysog; Jim Oddie; Liz
Warmerdam; Jennifer Ott; LARA WEISIGER

Subject: Support for Site A Retail/Commercial plan

Dear Mayor Spencer and Members of the City Council,

Alameda is known for its character and uniqueness. This is something that should be a part of any
development plan for Alameda Point. That's why | am writing to support the commercial/retail plans for
Site A. _

The businesses this plan seeks to attract are artisan and entrepreneurial ones that blend commerce and
creativity. They are businesses that can adaptively reuse the existing Navy buildings. They are the types
of vibrant businesses that support the character and uniqueness of Alameda.

The mixed-use plans for Site A support new (and existing) businesses, job creation and economic
benefits by including housing, amenities and transportation as part of the overall plan.

Job creation, economic vitality and amenities that all Alamedans can enjoy are things that have been
talked about for years in our community. | am glad to finally see this talk move towards viable, doable
plans.

Sincerely,
Jim and Vicki Sedlack

Vicki Sedlack
vsedlack(@gmail.com




